NOTICE
ATTENTION STUDENTS!
Workshop on Basic IT Skills (Round-)

The first round of the Workshop on Basic IT skills has
been successfully completed. The second round of the
workshop on Basic IT Skills will be conducted in ICT
Centre from 1.45 to 3.45 p.m. from 1012 September

. exdeole
2015. Kindly see below fﬁéllst of names of the students
(Batch Il) to attend the workshop on the mentioned date.
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Workshop Coordinator: Dr. Sarabjeet Kaur

Student Coordinators: Saizel Budhiraja (+91 8587820803)
Nitika Kapoor (+91 9716317045)
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